CORRESPONDENCE
9/30/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09693-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 11:14 AM
To: ‘david kotewa'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Peoples Gas rate request

Good afternoon, David Kotewa

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200051 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: david kotewa <davidkotewa@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 10:53 AM
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Peoples Gas rate request

RE: Docket No. 20200051-GU. It seems ludicrous that Peoples Gas would propose a rate hike of such extremes in the
midst of our current economic and health crisis. Correct me if I’'m wrong, it amounts to a 42 percent increase. Stand

up toit, and reject it outright. Thanks.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10





